
 

 

 
 

Our School Vision 

May our lives shine with the light  

and love of Jesus 

 

https://www.bibury.gloucs.sch.uk/web 

 

What’s happening after Easter! 

 

Our Christian Value this term is Service 

 

Monday  

PE 

Bibury Oaks 

 

Tuesday 

Bibury Oaks 

 

Wednesday 

Bibury Oaks 

 

Thursday  

Breakfast Club 

PE 

Bibury Oaks   

Sports Club 

 

Friday  

Bibury Oaks  

 

Holidays and INSET Days – 2021 

3rd May – Early May Bank Holiday  

31st May – Spring Bank Holiday 

1st June – 4th June – Half Term 

20th July – Last Day of Term 

21st July – INSET Day 

22nd July – 31st August – Summer Holidays 

 

Plastic Spray Bottles 

Oaks and Mighty Oaks are going to 

be experimenting with different 

painting styles this term and will be 

needing plastic spray bottles (like 

those used for lots of cleaning 

products) for our work in week 6. If 

possible, could parents save these 

bottles and bring them into school by 

Friday 21st May. Thank you 

 

Parents Evening 

All parents should have received 

notification of their time slot to talk 

with their class teachers. If you have 

not yet received a time or unable to 

attend please get in touch with the 

school office as soon as 

possible.  Please can we remind 

parents each pupil has a 10- minute 

time slot. It is important that we 

keep to these times in order to 

ensure everyone gets the opportunity 

to talk to their class teacher. Should 

you need to continue your 

conversation, please agree a 

convenient time at the end of your 

slot, or get in touch with the school 

office where it can be arranged.  We 

would also like to take the 

opportunity to thank parents for 

their patience and flexibility and 

using the technology in order to make 

the meetings take place. We look 

forward to when we will be able to 

hold these sessions face-to-face. 

 

Reading Record Books 

Please support your child/children in 

their home reading and keep a log of 

their progress in the new Reading 

Record Book, which has been sent 

home today. The new book will be 

kept in book bags and must be 

brought into school each day.  

 

  

Thank you 

Thank you so much to the 

parents who have donated soil, 

plants, seeds etc for our EYFS 

area. 

 

Wellbeing for Parents 

Gloucestershire County Council 

have some new exciting courses 

running this term, these courses 

are running on Zoom, and are 

open to all parents/carers/ 

grandparents living in 

Gloucestershire.  Parents will 

learn in a small group with a 

friendly and approachable tutor. 

This is a 4 week course initially, 

but can be extended to suit 

parent’s needs.  

 

All you Need to Know About 

Numbers runs on Thursdays 

from 12:30-2:00.   

Money Management Workshop on 

Wednesday 5th May from 9:30-

12:00. This focuses on managing 

household budgets effectively 

and can transform parent’s 

attitudes to finances. 

 

To book places or for more 

information on any courses 

please contact 

fay.tucker@gloucestershire.gov.

uk 

 

Job Vacancy – Bibury Trout 

Farm 

Bibury Trout Farm are looking 

for a cleaner, for 2 hours, 4-5 

mornings a week, preferably 

someone local. 

If you are interested please 

contact Ann Walker on 01285 

740215. 

 

https://www.bibury.gloucs.sch.uk/web

